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Somalia Rainfall Forecast  

Issued:  17 October 2018 

The Deyr 2018 rainy season started in some parts of the country during the last week of September and is yet to 

start in some parts of the country especially in the southern regions. Following the passage of Tropical Strom LUBAN, 
that made a landfall in Yemen on 14 October 2018, parts of the northern coastal areas of Puntland received light to 
moderate rains in the last two days. While LUBAN was a threat to the shipping line of Puntland, no damage has been 
associated with the storm inland of the country. 

The rainfall forecast for the next three and seven days (Map 1 & 2 respectfully) is calling for light to moderate 
amounts of rainfall in the northern regions and within the Ethiopian highlands. The central and southern regions of 
Somalia will receive little or no rains during the forecast period. 

Users are advised that this is a forecast and at times there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 
amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis 
and can be found on this link: http://frrims.faoswalim.org/ 
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Map 1: 3-day cumulated rainfall forecast 
          (17 to 19 October 2018) 

Map 2: 7-day cumulated rainfall forecast   
(17 to 23 October 2018) 
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